
        

69th Annual Convention
Memorial Hall, Westlock, Alberta
Friday to Saturday, June 3-4, 2016

February 15, 2015

Dear Sisters in the League and Spiritual Advisors:

It is my pleasure to invite you to the 69th Annual Provincial Convention to
be held in Westlock, June 3-4, 2016 at the Westlock Memorial Hall.

The convention  committee  is  busy  planning and is  anxious to  have us
arrive and enjoy the fruits  of  their labour.   Let’s help them  fulfill their
wish!

We hope to assist you to put action to the convention theme One Heart,
One Voice,  One Mission.  On Friday,  there will  be a presentation  by
Reverend Stefano Penna on Pope Francis’s Encyclical Laudato Si’ (On Care
for our Common Home). Provincial Standing Committee chairpersons will
present short workshops on the different standing committees.   Our goal
is that these various presentations will serve to assist us all as we continue
to perform our works of service for God and Canada.

In this package, Fr. Andrew has enclosed a letter to Diocesan and Parish
Spiritual  Advisors.   Please give this letter to your Spiritual  Advisor,  and
make every effort to have your Spiritual Advisor join us for any part of the
convention, including the Spiritual Advisors’ luncheon on Friday, June 3rd.

Again this year, Friday is our day to show support of our sisters in the CWL
Military Ordinariate and the military in general.  Please wear something red
that day.

Convention is a time of faith, fun and fulfillment, a time to meet with
members from all of Alberta and the Northwest Territories, a time to enjoy
some down time and be rejuvenated.  Our spiritual time together gives us
a focus on Jesus Christ, who is at the heart of our faith. Come join us and
bring along a member who has not yet had the pleasure of attending a
provincial convention.  Added to all of this, we have been blessed with a
rare opportunity to break bread with our wonderful sisters in the north!

For God and Canada,
Cathy B.

Cathy B., President
Alberta Mackenzie Provincial Council
Email: abmkprovpres@gmail.com 


